
House Bill 1540 – Neutral

In my previous testimony, both written and oral, I explained my position opposing school funding but 
my primary concern as a homeschool parent and leader is the protection of homeschooling freedom. 

Since the bill sponsor amended HB 1540 to exclude homeschoolers as we requested in February, I have
assumed a neutral position on this particular ESA bill. 

Thank you for your hard work and your time.

Kristy Rose
Bismarck, ND


